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Tarabeo?Q: PyCharm - no debugging symbols in output I am on Python 2.7.13
and PyCharm 3.4.1. I have set up remote debugging, and it works just fine, but if
I have a fatal error I do not see any information, only a black screen, and no error
in the console. I need something more informative than Python gives me. A: In
the output window, the "Show every loaded module", button can be enabled. For
the "console", it can be enabled at the project properties->Run/Debug→Logging.
Also, there are other great logging options available. A: What you are asking to
do is possible. I've done it on two occasions myself and can offer insight into how
you might go about it. First, if you are using the Remote Debugging capabilities
within the IDE, then you should be able to attach to the process that you would
like to attach to. You have the following options for how you might go about
attaching to the process: Open a Terminal window and type in ps aux | grep
python. Look for the ID that corresponds to the process you would like to attach
to. It should be at the very bottom of the list. You should be able to find that in
the output. If you are able to identify the PID or ID of the process you want to
attach to, then you would do so by navigating to the same directory as the
python script. You should be able to find the script you want to debug by opening
the terminal and typing in python [script name]. This will execute the script. If
you are able to attach to the process successfully, you should see a black screen
of death and then the python program running. I've found that, sometimes, you
have to run the
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